



LIONS CLUB OF WHAKATANE TE UREWERA EDUCATION CENTRE INCORPORATED.

Post Office Box 2036 Kopeopeo, Whakatane, 3159

17 July 2017

or c/o 31 Martin Place, Whakatane 3120

Te Urewera Board, PO Box 56, Taneatua.

Dear Sirs & Mesdames,

In response to your requesst for submissions re Te Kawa Te Urewera I write to say we approve of the objectives set out in the draft document. As a committee with a permanent establishment in Te Urewera we are very interested in being part of the development of the final document.

To this end we are very interested in meeting with the board and sharing ideas for the future.

Thankyou for your reminder for submissions and we look forward to your response,

GD Watt

yours faithfully'

Graeme Watt hon sec.